
Real World Learning Begins at Piper’s Early 
Childhood Center
Inspire, Ignite, Immerse is the motto we use to 
describe the journey of a Piper graduate. At 
the Pre-K and elementary level, Piper focuses 
on inspiring students with interactive career 
awareness activities and #FUTUREREADY 
projects.

This month, students in Ms. Martin’s class, 
presented their architectural sketches for the 
new Piper Early Childhood Center playground to 
Superintendent Dr. Jessica Dain and Director of 
Facilities Mike Williams. Their drawings captured 
the elements they wanted included in the new 
playground, and they had an opportunity to 
stand up and present aloud.

“It was amazing to see the excitement on their 
faces when we unveiled the official rendering of 
the new playground,” said Dr. Dain.

“This real world learning activity provided 
tangible, hands-on experience in careers 
involving architecture, engineering, construction 
and public speaking. It also gave our young 
students pride and ownership in a project that is 
truly made just for them.”
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